
Early Childhood Ministry News 
August 2019 “Loving Care Makes Happy Children” 

ECM Open House & Book Fair 
You are cordially invited to attend the Early 
Childhood Ministry’s Open House and Book Fair 
on August 20, 2019.  
 
PreK Class Open House will be held in the PreK 
classroom, 5:30 pm—7:00 pm, drop-in. 
 
The ECM’s Open House will be held in 
classrooms, 6:00 pm—7:00 pm, drop-in. 
 
New classes begin August 26, 2019.  
 
We will begin our school-age pick-up service at 
Southeastern Charter on August 7, 2019. School-
age pick-up for East Robeson, Tanglewood, 
Rowland Norment, Carroll Middle, Littlefield 
Middle will begin August 26, 2019. Please notify 
your child’s teacher at school that he/she will ride 
the First Baptist van.  

NC PreK Class Begins September 3rd 

 
 

  

Your Child’s Class Assignment 
Class assignment letters will be available after 
August 2nd. If you are currently enrolled, check 
your child's cubby. Otherwise, your letter will be 
emailed and/or mailed to you. 
 

Your child’s class assignment is based on your 
child’s age. Your child has been grouped with 
other children based on his or her birthdate to 
make our classes more age-appropriate.  
Children will still participate in group-play and 
activities with children of like-age. 

Get info for the ECM right 
on your phone through 

Sign Up for Remind 
We sent information out on paper, by email, on 
our Facebook page, and also through the 
Remind app. Download the Remind app on your 
Android or Apple device, or text @fbcecm to 
number 81010. 

Napmats are available 
We have napmats for 
preschool-age children 
available for purchase. 
These are used to cover the 
blue cots during nap to 
make them more 
comfortable and warm. 
Napmats are $30 and may be purchased in the 
church office. You may also bring a small blanket 
and pillow instead. These are sent home every 
two weeks for laundering.  
 
Napmats, blankets, pillows must be labeled with 

your child’s name and must be 
able to fit in a Ziploc Big Bag for 
easier storage. The bags may 
be purchased at Wal-Mart, 
Target, or online. 
 

ECM Closed for  

Friday, August 2 



Stay up to date! 
· Sign up for Remind by texting @fbcecm to 81010. 

· Find us on Facebook 

· Sign up for e-mails (email Kandace)  

Contact Us 
First Baptist Church 
Early Childhood Ministry 
606 N. Walnut Street, Lumberton, NC 28358 
ECM: (910) 738-6608 
Church Office: (910) 739-4336 
Fax: (910) 739-7858 
www.fbclumbertonnc.org 

/FirstBaptistECM 

Mark Your Calendars 
We are closed: 
 
· Labor Day—September 2 
· Thanksgiving—November 28-29 
· Christmas — December 25-27  
 w/Early Closure 12/24 
 
 

Other notable dates: 
 
ECM Open House — August 20, 6-7 pm 
Start of 2019-2020 Year — August 26 
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2019-2020 Classes Begin this Week 

SEA Back to 
School 

2nd & Up to 
Ripley’s 

Aquarium 
2nd & Up 
Movies K-1 Movies 

FBC Music 
Day Camp 
this week 

ECM 
Closed—
Staff Dev. 

Methods of Contact 
As we transition from summer-care to the 2019-2020 year, 
this is a very busy time around here! While we strive to 
communicate effectively and promptly, it may take us a 
little longer to respond. If you call during regular business 
hours, 9 am to 5 pm, please leave a message with the 
receptionist if the person you are calling for is not 
available. You may also want to send an email to us.  

Director—Chanda Hughes: chandahughes@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Financial Secretary —Nancy Bass:          
 nancybass@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Admin. Assistant—Kandace Ramsey: 
 kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Church Secretary— Daphne Fletcher: 
 daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org 

PSRC Back to 
School 


